



Bertrams Junior School

bertramsjunjor@leikomsa.net

+27116142424 +27116181944

Judith's Paarl

PO Box 53280

93 Ascot Road

Troyavilia

17 August 2021

Dear and Beloved Friends of the school

On behalf of Bertrams Junior School, we would like to thank you for your contribution of Your financial support helps us to continue in our mission to help and support vulnerable learners at our school who are coming from a poverty-stricken.

The generous support of individuals like you, make possible for our school organization to exist and to make the community a great place to live in. The jerseys and the tracksuits helped to keep our learners warm throughout the severely cold winter as well as their needs. The food parcel brought a smile on our learners faces and their parent in the midst of Covid-19 when most the parents have lost their jobs. The donation was also used to purchase bookcases for storing learners' textbooks, learners' laptops, and payment of school fees.

Thank you for making a difference at our school. Your generosity and contribution has given a ray of hope to Bertrams Junior School and to know that we are not alone.

May God's blessings be upon you all for your kindness in caring about the needs of others.

leadmistress

Bertrams Junior School

011 614 2424 (work)

076 476 6328 (mobile)

E MASEKO

maseko

School Governing Body Chairperson

Bertrams Junior School

060 821 4660 (mobile)

BERTRAMS JUNIOR SCHOOL 93 ASCOT ROAD JUDITH'S PAARL 2094 JOHANNESBURG